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 Principal’s News 

Pyramid Hill College 

Values 
Respect:  

We are respectful of self, others and the 

environment. (we are thoughtful of our words 

and actions.) 

Learn:  

We are learners who strive for excellence.  

( We challenge ourselves to do our best.) 

Community:  

We are community minded and embrace 

diversity. (We foster a sense of community and 

belonging for all.) 

Pyramid Hill College is a Child Safe School 

Diary 2023 

August 

  7  SSV Golf 

  8  Taco Tuesday - SRC 

14 NCTTC Orientation - Yr 8 

15 9/10 Camp 

16 School Council meeting 

17 PH Day 

21 Coliban Water F-6 

23 Year 9/10 TAFE Day 
 

September 

11 Sandhurst Div Aths 

12  School Council meeting 

 

 

 

Taco 
Tuesday 

August 
8th, 

2023 

 

Indonesian Exchange Visit 

Our Indonesian visitors have arrived and what a wonderful week we have had as we 

have shared food and experiences, showing the similarities and differences within our 

cultures. We have enjoyed showcasing our town, country and the agricultural 

industry within the area. On Thursday a group of our students and the Indonesian 

visitors enjoyed a day out at the Kyabram Fauna Park. Today the Ag elective students 

and the visitors went on tour to see a shearing shed in full working mode and then 

we visited the Stewart’s dairy farm, where Silvester Mutugi gave us a great insight to a 

working dairy farm. 

Hosting  exchange students is a wonderful opportunity for our students to build 

relationships with students of a different religion and culture.  A huge thank you to  

the Umali, Apostol, Bartels, Kerr and Gould families who have so generously 

welcomed the Indonesian visitors into their homes and allowed this visit to happen. 
 

Ag Expo 

Last Wednesday the Year 9/10 Agricultural Elective attended the Ag Expo at Kerang 

Technical High School. The day comprised of exhibitors displaying farming equipment, 

tractors, livestock and employment opportunities. There were a number of guest 

speakers who motivated the students as they spoke of their experience in the 

agricultural industry. It was a terrific day and congratulations to Kerang Technical 

High School for organising such a high calibre event for students in the region. 
 

NCTTC Trade Training Day 

Year 8 North Central Trade Training Orientation Day is on Monday 14th August. 

Students are required to meet the bus at the V/line bus stop at 8:15am. Please check 

the details on the permission note. 

Fiona Moon, Principal. 



Year 7-10  
Learning Neighbourhood 

Year 9/10 Melbourne Camp 

Permission notes will be distributed for the year nine and ten 

camp next week. These will include a bundle of waiver forms 

from other providers. There will also be a medical form which 

needs to filled out thoroughly. If you are interested in a 

payment plan, please contact Joy.  
 

NCD Athletics 

Thank you to Bu Gould and Mrs Darker for their assistance at 

the NCD athletics on Tuesday. Congratulations to the 

students who participated and represented the College in an 

excellent manner, you should be proud of your results. Thank 

you to Genevieve for driving the bus. 

 



 

School Vision Statement 
 

The Pyramid Hill College community is committed to providing an inclusive, caring and rigorous learning environment that 

engages our students and challenges them to reach their full potential; academically, socially, emotionally, physically and 

creatively. 

Students are empowered to demonstrate and value knowledge and skills that will support them, as life-long learners, to 

participate in and contribute to a wider community.  

We promote a positive school culture that ensures staff, students and parents feel valued, have meaningful opportunities to 

contribute to the school and can effectively engage in the learning journey. 

Calder Athletics Sports 

On Thursday students in Foundation-Year 6 competed in the 

Calder Sports Athletics held at Charlton Park. Students did a 

great job representing the College, giving their personal best in 

each event and cooperating well with students from other 

participating schools. 

Students were scored on a 3-2-1 system against a set of 

standards across seven events. Special mention to Tia Gould 

who achieved 20 out of a possible 21 points across the day. 

Students competed well in the relays with teams achieving a 

number of top three places. 

Students of the Week 

Tia Gould: outstanding effort in athletics sports. 

Aser Mohamed: following instructions and participating. 

Lucy Scott: outstanding effort in athletics sports. 

Edie Gould: outstanding effort in athletics sports. 

Jett Mitchell: being on fire with his reading. 
 

Reading Awards 

150 Nights: Kayde Roberts 

100 Nights: Kirkrussel Ceballos 
 

Classroom Cup 

Congratulations on the F/1 class on winning this week’s 

Classroom Cup. 

Year F-6 News      


